
Letter of Objection to SPUD-1538

We, Al & Peggy Irvin, strongly oppose and object the Two (2) Family Residential duplex 
uses and development at 8800 North Kelly Avenue, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma. The 
developing plan for this area is not in the best interest of the neighborhood. Our objection 
is as follows: 

I. Noise pollution – An increased level of noise and congestion brought about by 
such an establishment is undesirable as the community has always been very 
peaceful.  A nice enjoyable sitting on the porch or in the backyard has always been 
an enjoyable event.  Changing to allow this development will greatly change. 
 

II. Home/property value – All residents own at least a half of an acre or more and 
take pride in keeping their land well maintained.  Our property is safe, and we have 
not entertained any suspicious persons roaming through our community.  Allowing 
this development will decrease the value of our home.
 

III. Road Construction – Our roads have been under construction for quite some 
time now and have caused great  wear and tear on our vehicles.  Allowing the 
development would only cause for only a much more extended delay and would 
also warrant more traffic through and around the quiet established neighborhood.

 
We respectfully request your consideration to not re-zone this neighborhood to a 2 Family 
Residential duplex uses and development community.  Thank you. 

Al & Peggy Irvin 

Very respectfully, 
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